
December 23, 2014 

Honorable James Allison, Chairman 
Honorable Herbert Hilliard, Vice Chairman 
Honorable Kenneth Hill 
Honorable David Jones 
Honorable Robin Bennett 

Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
502 Deaderick St., 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
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IN RE: PETITION OF PLAINS AND EASTERN CLEAN LINE LLC FOR A CERTIFICATE OF 
CONVENIENCE AND NECESSITY APPROVING A PLAN TO CONSTRUCT A 
TRANSMISSION LINE AND TO OPERA TE AS AN ELECTRIC TRANSMISSION PUBLIC 
UTILITY 

Dear Directors, 

I try to be a compassionate person, but I am having a very hard time wrapping my head 
around why I should give up my home and privacy so Tennessee can have wind power that 
we still are not sure they want. 

My husband built our home 30+ years ago on property that his mother and grandmother 
gave to us. We raised 2 wonderful children here. At times when the children were growing 
up I thought how handy it would be to live "in town" where there school and activities were 
held. However, when I returned home each day to our peaceful home site I knew it was 
were we should be. We had lived in Florida, but wanted the quiet and peaceful life that our 
home here in Oklahoma offered. We love it here and in NO WAY want any transmission 
lines on our property. Call me selfish, but it does not benefit us in any way. 

My husband and I have worked hard to provide for our family our entire lives, we don't need 
money from Clean Lines or anyone else. LEAVE OUR PROPERTY ALONE!!! 

Sincerely, 

c··cu~ a "'-fr 7 ~ -u.-ed--
Carol A. MacDonald 

104714 S. 4660 Road 

Sallisaw, Ok 7 4955 
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IN RE: PETITION OF PLAINS AND EASTERN CLEAN LINE LLC FOR A CERTIFICATE OF 
CONVENIENCE AND NECESSITY APPROVING A PLAN TO CONSTRUCT A TRANSMISSION LINE 
AND TO OPERA TE AS AN ELECTRIC TRANSMISSION PUBLIC UTILITY 

Dear Directors, 

My name is Kristy Cox. My husband, Zack, and I bought our property 2 years ago because of the 8 acres 
we would have to develop the pasture and build some barns and some outbuildings. 

Now, out of nowhere, I hear that a transmission line by Clean Line Energy if not defeated will cross 
within yards of our south boundary. If we knew this was proposed when we purchased our property we 
would have another place to purchase. We don't want our newborn anywhere near this DC current. 
Some say it's harmless but I don't believe that's the case. This is devalue our property such we will never 
be able to build any equity or even be able to sell and get a bigger home. 

Please deny this project. It does not provide a single watt of electricity to anyone in Oklahoma and yet 
our lives we be changed forever. 

Sincerely yours, 

Kristen L. Cox 

104527 S 4670 Rd 

Sallisaw, Ok 74955 


